
From: AGO - Info  
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 9:48 AM 
To:  
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

 
Dear Gideon,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Attorney General’s Office. For the records you have requested, please 
contact the Vermont Agency of Education aoe.infoofficer@vermont.gov.  
 
I hope this information is helpful.  
 
Take care,  
 
Alexa Frensilli 
Attorney General’s Office 
Administrative Services Coordinator 
(802) 828-3171 
 
 




